
Contact Lori King at lking@MadonnaPlace.org or
 860-886-6600 ext. 146 for questions.

Music That Matters

A Celebration to Strengthen Families in Need
to Prevent Child Abuse and Neglect


Thursday, June 29, 2023
Doors Open:  6:00pm
Concert:  6:30-9:30pm

To purchase tickets, click the link:
Register Here

https://madonnaplace.networkforgood.com/events/52460-music-that-matters-2023

